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Mr. President,

We welcome the distinguished delegation of Greece to the UPR Working Group and thank H.E. Mr. Kostantinos Papaioannou, Secretary-General for Transparency and Human Rights of Greece, for the detailed national report and for today’s informative presentation.

The Republic of Moldova commends Greece for the steady efforts in advancing human rights and for the results obtained in many areas, including ensuring the rights of the most vulnerable, reception and integration of migrants, rights of the women and children, and education for all.
We welcome the adoption and implementation of the first National Human Rights Action Plan (2014-2016) and, taking into account our own experience in this area, would like to seek further information on the modalities and timeline of the envisaged evaluation of this document. 
Furthermore, we recognize the ratification of the Convention of the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD) and of the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment (OP-CAT), as well as the designation of an NPM pursuant to its provisions.
Following our recommendation to Greece in the first UPR cycle, we positively note the creation of the Office of the National Rapporteur in the area of trafficking in human beings and the establishment of the National Referral Mechanism for victims. We would be interested to learn whether the NRS is fully operational and is covering the entire territory of the country.
While noting the challenges remaining to be addressed in this area, we recommend Greece to take necessary measures for strengthening the identification, rehabilitation and social integration of victims of trafficking in human beings, including by providing them with shelter and assistance.
In conclusion, we wish Greece success in the implementation of recommendations of the 2nd UPR cycle.

I thank you, Mr. President. 
